

Announcement

March 12, 2024

Updates to AUC Engage

The AUC has removed the need for users to register for an account and login to use <u>AUC Engage</u>. Participants are no longer required to submit their own documents to the platform.

Existing registered users will be contacted via email to be alerted of this change. All external AUC Engage accounts will then be deleted.

How to participate in AUC consultations

Going forward, the AUC will announce the initiation of consultations by issuing a bulletin. To provide your feedback on the specific topics and questions set out in an AUC consultation, please email your submission to engage@auc.ab.ca. An AUC employee will upload your submission to the Consultation Submissions section on the right-hand side of the consultation page. Your submission will appear on the page within one business day.

For questions or comments regarding the AUC Engage platform, please email engage@auc.ab.ca.

Alberta Utilities Commission